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Dear Parent, 

 
We have successfully completed the third quarter of the academic year and tracked the progress 
of your child throughout these months. The teachers are working diligently to improve every 
student’s academic achievement and are excited to share the same with you. We look forward to 
discussing your child’s progress through a Virtual Open House.  
 
 
The Open House has been scheduled for Grades 1 to 5 on the 16th of January, 2021 
between 8:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m.  The class teacher will share the specific time slot for the 
meeting with you by mail and you will receive a Teams invite from the class teacher to join the 
meeting as per the shared time slot.   
 
 
The teachers will be sharing formative comments detailing the strengths and next steps for your 
child in all the core subjects. You can access your child’s report online a day before the open 
house. However, please note that in case of any outstanding fees (tuition fees, e-resource fees 
and pending transport fees), the report will be accessible only after all fee dues are cleared.   
 
 
Kindly note that since class teachers will be scheduling back-to-back meetings with every parent, 
the time slots provided will need to be strictly adhered to. In case you wish to discuss any 
particular issue in detail or have any specific queries you could send an email request to the class 
teacher or Supervisor and we shall schedule a Teams meeting at another mutually convenient 
date and time.  
 
 
Thanking you for your whole– hearted support, constructive feedback and sterling partnership, 
as a result of which we have so much to celebrate together about our children’s 
accomplishments. 
 
          
Thank you. 

Warm regards, 

 

Asha Alexander 
Principal 
Executive Leader- Climate Change, GEMS Education 
 

 


